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World Book Day
Thursday 6th of March 

Parent Consultation Day 
Friday 28th of  March 

(Nursery Closed to funded Children)

Happy Birthday to

Eric
Jad

Malia
Oliver

Upcoming  Event

Birthdays



What we
have learnt

Shinning Star

Superstar

This term the preschoolers explored the
theme "People who Help Us." They enjoyed

reading the book Supertato, a fun story
about a superhero potato who helps others

in need. Through this story, the children
learned about the importance of helping

others and the different ways people assist
in our community. They had a blast

discussing how they can be helpers too and
participated in fun activities related to the

theme!

This week, the Nursery Room focused
on the letters of the week. The children

had fun learning to recognize the
letters. Through engaging activities,

songs, and games, they practiced
identifying the letters, their sounds,

and how they appear in words. It was a
great week of hands-on learning and
building foundational literacy skills!

Letter ‘O’ for Orange



We would like to inform parents/carer
that the appointed Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL), 

who are responsible for
safeguarding and child protection in our Nursery is the

Nursery Manager Miss Candice Bowen and in
her absence the Nursery Deputy Manager

Miss Sharmin Ahmed
Please do not hesitate to contact them with

any safeguarding concerns.

 Nursery Manager                             Deputy Manager
 Candice Bowen                                 Sharmin Ahmed

Important Notices

REMINDERS

Pleasse to ensure your child arrives  in a clean nappy.

Labelling Clothing: We kindly ask that all items be marked with a permanent marker to avoid
any mix-ups and ensure that misplaced items are not given to the wrong children by accident

.
Breakfast: Breakfast is available from 7:45 AM to 8:40 AM.

NURSERY CONTACT
email: candice.manager@brightstardaynursery.co.uk

Phone: 0207 998 6042

Rising Star

This Month, the Baby Room explored
textures and colors! The little ones had

a sensory-rich experience, touching and
exploring various materials like soft

fabrics, paints, and smooth surfaces. It
was a fun, sensory-filled week that

supported their early development and
curiosity!


